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September 15, 2022 
 
Registrar 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 

Attention: Nancy Marconi 

Dear Ms. Marconi: 

Re:  Enbridge Gas Inc. Ontario Energy Board File: EB-2022-0086 
Dawn to Corunna Replacement Project 
Joint Letter on Status of Settlement Negotiations     

 
We are legal counsel for Enbridge Gas Inc. (“Enbridge Gas”) with respect to the above noted 
proceeding.  Pursuant to the OEB’s letter dated August 26, 20221, below is a joint update from 
Enbridge Gas and the Canadian Association of Energy and Pipeline Landowner Associations 
and its subcommittee the Dawn Corunna Landowner Committee (“CAEPLA-DCLC”) regarding 
the current status of settlement negotiations. 

The two parties have been proactively engaged in constructive negotiations, including a full-day 
meeting held on September 9th that was attended by CAEPLA-DCLC members and 
representatives as well as members of various Enbridge Gas business units. Settlement 
negotiations remain ongoing at this time. While the parties feel that progress has been made to 
date, additional time is still needed to complete the settlement process. The two parties will 
advise the OEB of the substantive outcome as soon as that process is complete. 

Yours truly, 

Charles Keizer 
 

 

 
c.c.: John D. Goudy (Counsel for CAEPLA-DCLC) 
 Ritchie Murray (OEB Staff) 
 Intervenors (EB-2022-0086) 

 
1 OEB Letter to Mr. John Goudy re: Joint Letter on Status of Settlement Negotiations (August 26, 2022) 
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